
PREFACE 
This is the third issue of the Victoria University of Wellington Law Review published to 

celebrate the Victoria University Centenary.  The first two issues published in 1999 comprised 

work of the current Law Faculty, and work of past Faculty staff illustrating the development of 

legal education in New Zealand and Victoria University staff's particular contribution to public 

and international law. 

This issue brings together many of the papers delivered at lectures and symposia held at 

the Law Faculty to commemorate the University Centenary in 1999.  It includes papers from 

Capital Law School Day, a seminar organised by the New Zealand Institute of Advanced Legal 

Studies; Law Festival Week; the Australasian Law Teachers' Association Conference which was 

hosted by the Law Faculty; and the New Zealand Institute for Dispute Resolution Colloquium. 

Many of the articles, written by past Law Faculty staff and students, reflect on legal 

education at Victoria and thus add considerably to the documented history of the Law School.  

Several articles illustrate the breadth and vitality of research currently being undertaken in the 

Faculty, while others reflect more generally on the law and suggest its future development. 

Together with the Centennial Issues published in 1999, this issue provides significant 

evidence of the contribution made by Victoria's Law Faculty to legal education and the law in 

general.  These issues provide a clear indication that the contribution the Law Faculty will 

make in this millennium will be equally strong. 

The Law Review would like to thank the New Zealand Institute of Advanced Legal Studies 

for its support in publishing this issue. 

 

Louise Moreland 

Student Editor-in-Chief 
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